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Date: 3rd August 2010 

 

 

The Chairman 

Australian Energy Market Commission 

Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

Email: submissions@aemc.gov.au 

 

RE: Release of Generator information by AEMO - ERC0112 
 

Dear Dr Tamblyn, 

 

Union Fenosa Wind Australia Pty Ltd is a wind farm developer and planning to be 

established as an energy utility and operator of our wind farms in the near future. In 

the National Electricity market we currently have a project portfolio of over 900 MW 

in various stages of development, with the intention to move to construction 

progressively from early next year to 2014-15. 

 

In order to ensure timely and efficient establishment of connection agreements for 

these projects, we consider it essential that the information required to developer 

generator performance standards is available to us. 

 

It is considered essential that the Rule change proposed by Senergy Econnect 

Australia be made as a matter of urgency. 

 

We note that the change will result in earlier release of information on the status of 

Union Fenosa Wind Australia to NEM participants. It is considered that this 

information will generally be available from other sources, and as such will not be a 

problem to us. 

 

Please contact Shaq Mohajerani if you have any questions. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Shaq Mohajerani 

Engineering Manager 


